
Your negotiating team met the employer on 
Feb. 20 and 21 to continue bargaining. We 
are pleased to report that we had respectful 
and productive conversations on our 
proposals.

We focused on the following items:

•	 Staff training
•	 Kronos
•	 Bereavement leaves
•	 Joint committee with the employer
•	 The process for picking up extra shifts
•	 The process for calling in sick
•	 The process for removing discipline 

from personal files

There is still more work to do, and we look 
forward to reporting more progress after our 
next meetings.
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Wear red on May 28 and 29

We will meet the employer to continue 
negotiations on May 28 and 29. 

Wearing red is a powerful way to show your 
solidarity! It sends a clear message – that we 
are united and serious about improving our 
wages and working conditions. Snap a photo 
of you and your coworkers wearing red and 
email it to photos@aupe.org to be shared on 
social media.

Please reach out to a member of your 
negotiating team with any questions or 
concerns. 
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